
INVITATION TO BID 
 
 

RECEIPT OF BIDS: The Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District (SBWRD) will 
accept bids for the 2019 Pipelining Project until 10:00 am Wednesday May 1st at 2800 
Homestead Road, Park City, UT 84098, then publicly opened and read aloud. Any Bids 
received after the specified time will not be considered. 
 
OBTAINING BID DOCUMENTS: The bid documents are entitled 2019 Pipelining Project. 
All bid documents may be obtained in person at 2800 Homestead Rd, Park City, Utah 
84098, by mail by sending a request to Dan Olson at the above address or by electronic 
format by emailing dolson@sbwrd.org 
 
DESCRIPTION OF WORK: The project, in general, includes full length CIPP lining of 8” 
and 10” pipe, lateral connection linings , CIPP point repairs and dig/replace. 
 
SITE OF WORK: All work will be within the SBWRD boundaries, Summit County, Utah. 
 
QUESTIONS: Direct all questions concerning the work to Dan Olson, SBWRD, phone 435-
649-7993, email dolson@sbwrd.org 
 
PRE-BID SITE CONFERENCE: A mandatory pre-bid conference will be held at 10:00 a.m. 
on April 17th, 2018 at the Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District Office, located at 
2800 Homestead Road, Park City, Utah 84098. Potential bidders are required to attend and 
participate in the conference to qualify to bid on the project. Representatives of Owner will 
be present to discuss the Project. Owner will transmit to all persons of agencies that have 
signed for receiving copies of the Bid Documents such Addenda as Engineer considers 
necessary in response to questions arising at the conference. 
 
The Snyderville Basin Water Reclamation District reserves the right to reject any or all bids 
received, and waive any informalities, inconsistencies or technicalities in bids received, 
when deemed in the best interest of the District. 


